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YEAR 7 RESIDENTIAL INFORMATION EVENING
Dear Parents and Carers

I would like to invite you into St Nicholas Catholic High school on Tuesday 14th December for a short presentation about the Year 7 Residential Trip to Whitemoor Lakes in January 2022.

There will be two presentations across the evening for parents to book on. Unfortunately we are having to limit numbers for the event so there will be one ticket available per family. 

Each presentation will last no more than 20 minutes but the evening will provide you with the opportunity to ask any questions that you may have about the trip.

For the 5pm presentation, please book using the link below:
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/224629321347
And for the 5.30pm presentation, please use this link:
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/224589251497
So we can ensure everyone's health and safety and in line with our current Covid risk assessment, can we kindly request that all visitors wear a suitable face covering (unless exempt) whilst in the school building and observe good respiratory and hand hygiene. Sanitiser stations will be located in the entrance to school. 
Please do not attend in the following circumstances;
· If you have tested positive or are currently awaiting results of a Covid test in the last 10 days
· If anyone in your household has tested positive for Covid and you are not fully vaccinated and/or exempt from needing to isolate. 
· If you are currently displaying any Covid symptoms
· If you have been asked to isolate by NHS test and trace after being identified as a close contact of a positive covid case in the last 10 days
Kind regards
Miss Jones
Transition Leader
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